
 
 
Toronto, Ontario, December 9th, 2014 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Mahdia Gold Corp (CSE: MGD) announces payment extension on the Omai property. 
 
Toronto, Ontario – Mahdia Gold Corp. (the “Company”) announces that the company has been 
given an extension to November 2015 for its financial obligations to the Guyana Geology and 
Mines Commission.  
 
The company acquired the Omai property for US eleven and a half million dollars of which it 
has already paid US one and a half million dollars. The remaining US ten million dollars is due. 
Mahdia Gold made a proposal to the Guyana Government through its Guyanese lawyer for a 
payment extension. The company has been advised that it has been given an extension of time to 
pay the remaining sum to the Guyana Government for the Omai property in installments 
commencing March 15, 2015  until the date of renewal November 16, 2015. 
 
The company is currently engaged in alluvial gold recovery through joint ventures designed to 
maintain ongoing operating costs and generate significant revenue. Meanwhile, Mahdia Gold's 
primary focus remains the development of the proven hard rock resource on the Omai property 
and the company is pursuing a course that will make this development a reality. 
 
About Mahdia 
Mahdia is a Canadian-based gold exploration company with active gold prospects in Guyana, 
South America. 
For further information contact: Donald Gordon Interim CEO (604) 617-7221 or David Bending, 
VP Exploration by email at info@mahdiagold.com. 
 
Forward-Looking Statements 
Information set forth in this news release may involve forward-looking statements under 
applicable securities laws. The forward-looking statements contained herein are expressly 
qualified in their entirety by this cautionary statement. The forward-looking statements included 
in this document are made as of the date of this document and the Corporation disclaims any 
intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking statements, whether as a result of 
new information, future events or otherwise, except as expressly required by applicable securities 
legislation. Although Management believes that the expectations represented in such forward-
looking statements are reasonable, there can be no assurance that such expectations will prove to 
be correct. This news release does not constitute an offer to sell or solicitation of an offer to buy 
any of the securities described herein and accordingly undue reliance should not be put on such. 
Neither CNSX Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the CNSX) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


